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(continued on page 3) 

On the Journey 

+Today is the great feast of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ, also known as 
the Solemnity of Corpus Christi.  This is a time to celebrate – in a particularly focused 
way – what we celebrate and believe every time we gather at the altar for Mass. 
That is, we profess the Real Presence of the body and blood, soul and divinity of  
Jesus in the elements of, and under the appearance of, bread and wine in the       
Eucharist. 
     This day we see a parallel between the people of Israel in their flight from Egypt 
and wandering in the desert to Jesus’ feeding of us in his body and blood.  At the end 
of their 40-year journey, Moses reminds the people of the faithfulness God showed 
them in providing what they needed, and He instructs them not to forget God who 
has guided them, sated their thirst, and fed their hunger.   
     The story of the people of Israel in the desert is our story.  We, too, face unknown 
physical and spiritual dangers as we journey through our lives.  Just as the manna 
kept the people of Israel alive through their journey, so, too, does the Eucharist keep 
our souls alive in the desert of our earthly life.   
     But the parallel with the manna in the desert is only partial.  Our “manna,” the 
Eucharist, is so much more that “food for the journey.”  Jesus tells us in the Gospel 
that if we eat his flesh and drink his blood, we will remain in Him and He in us, and 
that He will lead us to eternal life The Eucharist we receive at Mass carries us 
throughout our weekly journeys, as Jesus remains in us.  He is a steady presence, 
sharing in the good times and in the struggles of our lives. 
     On this great feast, as we receive Jesus in this most holy sacrament, let us pray for 
open, quiet hearts throughout the days to follow – hearts that will know of the    
presence of Jesus in the beauty around us, in the love of family and friends, in the 
kindness of colleagues, and even in the challenges that come our way.  When we eat 
Jesus’ Body and drink his Blood in the Eucharist, Jesus remains with us.  Let us pray 
for an awareness of that presence so that we can BE the Body and Blood of Christ to 
others! 
 

+Given the pandemic in which we are all going through, it is important for us to not 
overlook all the social unrest that surrounds us in our country.  This is a time for all of 
us to pause some more and examine our attitudes and actions in how we put our 
beliefs as followers of Jesus Christ into our relationships with others.  Am I prejudice, 
have racial bigotry buried in my heart, or can easily “look the other way” when in-
stead, I should be looking to be Jesus and bring Jesus to all whom I meet on the    
journey?  What am I called to do?  How am I called to live my life?  Serious, serious 
questions that we need to take to prayer and ask for wisdom and understanding 

UPCOMING MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekdays 

Monday - Friday 
June 15 - June 19 

9:00 am 
Public & Livestream 

Limited 150 
First Come 

 
Weekend 

Saturday, June 20 
5:00 pm 

Public & Livestream 
 

Sunday, June 21 
8:00 am, 12:00 noon, 

5:00 pm 
Public 

Reservation through  
Eventbrite beginning 
Wednesday, June 17 



 

Parish Office  248.651.7486 
 

Pastor   Monsignor Michael Hrydziuszko  pastor@standrewchurch.org  ext 101        
Associate Pastor  Fr. Tomasz Wilisowski, CSMA  frtom@standrewchurch.org  ext 112 
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Marc Gemellaro   deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org  
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Thomas Sliney   deacontom@standrewchurch.org 
Secretary  Ms. Gayle Durkin    gdurkin@standrewchurch.org  ext 100 
Pastoral Associates: 
     RCIA & Evangelization Mrs. Susan Kowalski   susank@standrewchurch.org  ext 105 
     Worship  Ms. Nicole Zakrzewski   nikkiz@standrewchurch.org  ext 104 
     Christian Service Mr. Samuel Jennings   samj@standrewchurch.org   ext 115 
     Tech & Special Projects Mr. Christopher Kasperek   chrisk@standrewchurch.org  ext 114 
Business Manager  Mr. Paul Rybicki    paulr@standrewchurch.org  ext 103 
Bookkeeper  Mrs. Anne Cairns    annec@standrewchurch.org  ext 109 
Maintenance  Mr. Steve Jordan, Supervisor  maintenance@standrewchurch.org  248.651.3050 

Music Ministry Office 248.651.8466 
 

Minister of Music  Mr. Stephan Pawl    stephanp@standrewchurch.org 
Reflections of Grace Mr. Jim Balistreri          248.931.1302 

Faith Formation Office 248.651.6571 
 

Faith Formation Director Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116   
Support Staff  Mrs. Linda Martens     lmartens@standrewchurch.org  ext 121 
Early Childhood  Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116 
Elementary  Mrs. Barbara Pacella   barbp@standrewchurch.org  ext 118 
   Mrs. Lidia Larges    lidial@standrewchurch.org  ext 119 
Middle School  Mrs. Brenda Heughens   brendah@standrewchurch.org  ext 120 
Youth Ministry  Mrs. Margaret Kozak   margaretk@standrewchurch.org  ext 117 
Children Lit of the Word Ms. Barb Zonca    mzonca5270@aol.com 

2 St. Andrew Staff Directory, Councils & Commissions 

Weekend 
Masses:   Saturday  5:00 pm 
   Sunday    8:00 am, 12:00 pm, 5:00 pm 
 
Reconciliation: Suspended 

Weekday 
Masses:   9:00 am             Rosary:    
Chaplet of Divine Mercy:   
 
Anointing of the Sick 
please contact the Parish Office 248.651.7486  

Councils 
Parish Council Mrs. Carla Heck 248.875.6679    Finance Council Mr. Peter deSteiger 248.651.3322 

 
Commissions 

Christian Service Mrs Diane Bubnar 248.650.0259   Mrs. Mary Ann Ranger 248.321.1014 
Faith Formation Ms. Tina Howell  248.202.7608  
Parish Life Mr. Evan Reynolds   248.656.8396   Mrs. Barbara Mihalic 248.608.1472 
Stewardship Mrs. Linda Maccarone 586-292-5840 
Worship  Mr. Gary Putz  248.652.2275   Mr. Dean Holefca  248.652.7223 

Affiliated Organizations 
PAV Rep  Mrs. Mary Adesko 248.689.8160    
K of C  Mr. Carl Gildner  248.398.2737   Mr. Robert Krueger 248.650.1129 
Holy Family Mrs. Jeanette Izzi  248.299.3798 ext 106  izzi.jeanette@holyfam.org 
St Vincent dePaul Mrs Mary Ann Coddington 248.651.7486 
CCSEM  Mr. Chris Liparato  248.770.3663 

mailto:deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org
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On The Journey (continued from page 1) 

through the powers of the Holy Spirit in our divided world today.  May our eyes and hearts truly be open to how Christ calls us to 
act on his behalf in our society.  Let us pray for justice, for without it, there will never be any peace!  May the Spirit continue to lead 
us to the truth of how we are to live! 
 

+This week on Thursday, our RCIA group was brought into the Church with celebration of the Sacraments of Initiation and Rite of 
Acceptance – yeah!  They have been working so long on making this a reality….and now, finally!  We welcome them all and joyfully 
have them join the rest of us on our journey of faith as members of the St. Andrew Parish Family! 
 

+Mass procedures seem to be working out for the most part; thanks to those who have offered some suggestions.  It takes a little 
time to get used to new procedures, but we will constantly look at comments you offer and try to constantly make improvements.  
My sincere thanks to all those who have been volunteering to help once again at masses; special thanks to Nikki who has been   
coordinating all of this “liturgical activity!”  My prayerful gratitude to everyone who has financially supported the parish during this 
time; please continue to be as generous as you can! 
 

+I offer my prayers and gratitude for those who remembered me for my birthday last Wednesday, June 10.  Ah, the last of the 
“60’s” and now entering the new decade of the “70’s”!  (It seems like such a big number!) It was just different to say the least in 
marking the date, but being thankful for the very gift of life was at the core of my day!  Thanks for the cards, prayers, gifts and  
maybe just having a “good thought” about me that day, praying for continued recovery from my health problems!  I find I am very 
blessed to be the shepherd of this part of the flock here in Rochester. 
 

+If you read the Free Press on Saturday, you saw an article on the “Family of parishes” concept based on an interview with        
Archbishop Vigneron.  If you have more questions, just go to the aod.org website to find out more.  I think for us in our area, this 
won’t be something totally unusual since I have found good cooperation among the parishes of our vicariate since I arrived almost 
8 years ago.  Think of it as having greater cooperation among the sites, and working together more for the unleashing of the      
Gospel.   
 

+May the gift of Eucharist that we receive bring us always closer together – with Jesus and with one another.  Let us pray for an 
end to racism, and end to the pandemic, and a full recovery to those in need of whatever type of healing might be called for.  Mary, 
Queen of the Universe, Blessed Solanus Casey, and our patron St. Andrew help us all on our journey!  I look forward to seeing you 
in church! 
        -Msgr. Mike (with thoughts from  

FAITH Catholic Publishing) 



 

Worship 4 
You’ve been asking... 

1. Why do I need to wear a face covering/mask? Out of 
courtesy for all and to help prevent the transmission of 
disease, the CDC and the Archdiocese of Detroit       
recommend their use. Please make sure your mask 
covers your nose & mouth and you have it on prior to 
entering the church until you leave the church, with 
the exception of receiving communion.. 

2. Why do I need to Register for weekend Mass? You 
must register each weekend to ensure that we do not 
exceed the 25% capacity which we are currently       
allowed. Registration opens on Wednesday at Noon. 
There is a link in the parish email blast, on  the parish 
website and on Facebook. If you do not receive the 
weekly emails, you can sign up for them on the parish 
website. For those without computer/internet access, 
you may call the parish office to reserve a seat. 

3. Why is there no wine at Mass? To prevent the spread 
of disease, the Archdiocese has suspended the          
distribution of the Precious Blood at this time. 

4. When can I get into Church? Doors open 30 Minutes 
before Mass on both weekdays & weekends. Doors are 
locked between Masses to allow for cleaning and     
sanitizing the Church. 

5. Where is the Holy Water? Again, to prevent the 
spread of disease through communal dipping into the 
font, the Baptismal and Holy Water fonts are to remain 
dry until further notice. 

For the next several weeks we are looking for volun-
teers to help with checking people in at each of the 
Masses and also to help fill in at Masses where we are 
short on ushers. If you would be willing to help or 
would like more information, please contact Nikki at 
the Parish Office. 

Reminder 

Those 65 and older or with compromised health 
conditions or caring for the sick in any way are 
encouraged to remain at home. The dispensa-
tion from the Sunday obligation to attend Mass 
is granted to all the faithful through Sunday, 
September 6, 2020. As an act of justice to the 
whole community if you are not feeling well, 
have a fever, cough, etc. STAY HOME. 

Liturgical minute 

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

 

Today we observe the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ. This day was once called Corpus   
Christi, which is Latin for “Body of Christ.” In the revised 
Lectionary the name for this day is expanded to reflect 
more completely our Eucharistic theology. This feast     
originated in France in the mid-thirteenth century and was 
extended to the whole Church by Pope Urban IV in 1264. 
This feast is celebrated on the Thursday following the   
Trinity Sunday or, as in the USA, on the Sunday following 
that feast. 



 

Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) 
 
The Scripture passages for today’s  Solemnity of Corpus Christi center on the profound mystery of bread and wine consecrated into 
the Body and Blood of Christ. The First Reading from the Book of Deuteronomy prefigures the Eucharist by describing the epic story 
of the Lord God’s gift of manna to the Israelites. This manna nourishes them in the wilderness. Both St. Paul’s First Letter to the          
Corinthian community and the Gospel from St. John support the real, true, and substantial presence of the Body 
and Blood, Soul and Divinity of Christ in Holy Communion. Jesus especially stresses this fact in St. John’s Gospel, 
proclaiming: Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood has eternal life, and I will raise him on the last day. Our 
Lord   promises eternal life, and His words bring hope, comfort, strength, and peace, even in the most challenging 
times. By regularly partaking in the Eucharist, faith-filled stewards draw   closer to Jesus. To satisfy your hunger for 
Christ, accept His invitation to attend Mass every Sunday and on weekdays, whenever possible, to receive Com-
munion. 

TEMPORARY OFFICE HOURS 
CLOSED 

 

Emails and voicemails will be monitored 
 

WATCH FOR EMAIL AND  
OUR FACEBOOK PAGE 
FOR POSSIBLE HOURS  

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO RESUMING    
HOURS.  WE ARE WAITING ON SOME 
EQUIPMENT TO ARRIVE. 
 

 
* as of June 9 

5 RCIA 

RCIA Sacraments of Initiation 
FINAL Celebration! 

 

We welcomed six new members into our faith community 
as they celebrated their long awaited Easter Sacraments 
on Thursday, June 11th, at St. Andrew Church! 
 

 Ryan Louwaert was immersed in the waters of      
Baptism,  anointed with the Gift of the Holy Spirit, and 
feasted at the table of the Lord when he received the 
gift of the Eucharist. Through the waters of Baptism 
Ryan’s five year old son Ryan, also became a child of 
God.   

 

 Donna Mecca, Charlie Wondolowski, and Adam 
Yoder professed their faith in Catholic Church,       
became anointed with the Gift of the Holy Spirit and 
feasted at the table of the Lord. Jacqueline Gil Arcos 
completed her RCIA journey, but will make her final 
sacraments in Spain. 

 

 Initiation into the Catholic Church is completed 
through the sealing with the Gift of Holy Spirit at    
Confirmation and being one with us through the     
Eucharist. We welcomed Carl Marinelli as he            
celebrated full initiation into our Faith. 

 

Please continue to pray for them as they journey in faith, 
that the love of God may enlighten their hearts and lead 
them to serve Him with joy!    
 

—Susan Kowalski 
RCIA & Evangelization 



 

Faith Formation 6 
Living Bread 

I love to bake for my family and friends. In the bread category, scones are my favorite, but I also like to 

bake cranberry nut bread, carrot muffins and banana bread. It’s one way I can show hospitality. 

God shows us hospitality by sharing the living bread with us: The body of His Son, Jesus Christ. The idea 

of eating Jesus body and drinking his blood seems gruesome, but when we acknowledge that we are ex-

periencing the real presence of Jesus in the Eucharist, we can be very grateful for this awesome gift. It’s 

not food for our stomachs, meeting our physical needs, but for our hearts and souls, satisfying our spir-

itual hunger. Whenever we attend Mass or read from the Bible, we gain a better understanding of this 

living bread.  

Jesus gives us his body and blood so that we might have                                                                                  

life eternal. That’s far better than the most excellent scones!  

Blessings, Maureen Schreffler                                                                                                                                                               

Director of Faith Formation 

Children Friendly Masses  

Sunday, June 14th  

Host Parish:  St. Isidore, Macomb 

Mass Viewing Time:  8:00am 

Link to View:  https://stisidore.church/broadcast/ 

  

Sunday, June 21st (Father’s Day) 

Host Parish:  St. Fabian, Farmington Hills 

Mass Time:  10:00am 

Link to View:                                                                                    

https://www.facebook.com/stfabianchurch 

  

Sunday, June 28th 

Host Parish:  Our Lady of the Woods, Woodhaven 

Mass Time:  11:00am 

Link to View:                                                                                

https://www.facebook.com/olowchurch/live 

The direct link each week will be found at                                                                                  

aod.org/livemasses as well.   

           Banana Bread 

1 ¾ C flour                       ½ C shortening                                                                             
2/3 C sugar                      1 C mashed bananas                                                                          
1tbaking powder            2 eggs, slightly beaten                                                                           
½ t salt                               ½ C chopped walnuts (opt)                                                             
¼  t baking soda  

Preheat oven to 350*. 
Mix together first 5 ingredients. Cut in shortening.                                                                         
Stir in bananas and eggs till blended. Add walnuts 
if desired. Pour into a greased and floured 9x5 loaf 
pan. Bake in preheated oven for 55 minutes, or  
until knife inserted comes out clean. Let cool 10 
minutes and turn out of pan to finish cooling.      
Enjoy! 

                                                                                                                            

In these troubled times of Covid19, protests and 

division,  this verse provides comfort.  

“I know the plans I have for you, says 

the Lord, plans for your welfare and not 

for harm, to give you a future with 

hope.” Jeremiah 29:11 
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Family of Parishes 8 
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
I write today with gratitude for the many blessings God has granted the Archdiocese of Detroit during our missionary 
journey. Six years ago, we asked God to send his Holy Spirit upon us in a New Pentecost, to fill us with an unshakable 
inner conviction of the truth of the Gospel and a love that compels us to share the good news with those around us. 
Two years later, through Synod ‘16 we received clarity that God wanted us to reclaim our Church’s missionary identity 
and we set out with a promise to trust and follow him. 
 
We began in earnest the work of a generation, to unleash the Gospel in southeast Michigan and beyond. Last year, we 
announced the next phase of this missionary movement, a plan to transform our parishes and schools, making them 
places where individuals and families can encounter Jesus anew, grow as disciples, and be equipped as witnesses of 
the Risen Christ. 
 
This continues to be our mission today, even now in the midst of a historic pandemic. The current health and economic 
crises have disrupted our lives and the life of the Church. This new reality has exacerbated some of the challenges we 
were already facing. Even before the pandemic, we knew that the way we function in our parishes needed to change. 
In addition to the shortage of priests available to serve in our parishes and the shortage of vocations for future          
ordinations, the parish structures we inherited served our mission well in the past, but they needed to be renewed and 
aligned for mission. 
 
And so, in prayer and in consultation with others, I’ve discerned that now is the time to respond in faith to the        
challenges we face and to take the necessary steps to better equip our parish communities for mission. Over the next 
two years, parishes in the Archdiocese of Detroit will join together to form new groupings called “families of parishes.” 
These groups – these families – of three to six parishes will work together and share human and material resources to 
further advance our shared mission. This new model will allow groups of priests, deacons, and lay staff to better share 
their gifts and talents with their entire parish families. 
 
We are not the same diocese we were six years ago when we began this journey. God has been at work in us, in our 
communities, in our parishes, and in our schools. We have learned to be more docile to the Holy Spirit. We have 
learned to walk with apostolic boldness and confidence in God. We are committed to working in a spirit of innovation 
and collaboration. And most importantly, we have resolved to place Christ and his mission above all else. 
 
Over the next several months, groups of clergy and lay faithful will help me discern the leadership and governance 
structure of the families of parishes and the ways in which this new structure will help all our parishes become vibrant 
posts of missionary activity. At Advent, my hope is to announce the groups of parishes that will form each family, with 
the first of them expected to begin to function as a family in July of 2021. 
 
I invite you to visit the website www.familiesofparishes.org to learn more about this process and to sign up for          
updates. Please join me in praying for this very important step in the life and mission of our local Church. Let us give 
thanks to God ahead of time for the great work he is doing in our midst. God is with us. He has given us his Holy Spirit 
as the initiator, guide, and driving force of our mission. 
Blessed Solanus Casey, Detroit’s own priest, pray for us. Our Lady of Lourdes, protector of the sick, pray for us. And 
dear St. Anne, patron of our Archdiocese, pray for us. 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 
The Most Reverend Allen H. Vigneron 
Archbishop of Detroit 

http://www.familiesofparishes.org/
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Holy Family Regional School 10 
Youth Ministry   

Holy Family Regional School 

JESUS CHRIST IS THE REASON FOR HOLY FAMILY REGIONAL SCHOOL 
ACCREDITED BY THE MICHIGAN ASSOCIATION OF NON-PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

www.holyfam.org 

CYO FALL SPORTS REGISTRATION 
 CYO Fall Sports Registration is now open and you can register 
through June 25th. We offer Co-ed Cross County for students in 4-
8th grade, girls Cheerleading grades 4-8, Football for boys grades 
4-8,  Soccer for boys and girls grades 5-8, and Volleyball for girls 
grades 5-8.  All participants must have a current physical dated 
May 15th, 2020 or later. Without a physical on file, your student 
athlete will not be allowed to participate in CYO Athletics. Sign up 
on the Holy Family Website on the Athletics page.   Visit 
www.holyfam.org for more details. 

KINDERGRADS 
Here is a small sampling of our kindergarten students who received a surprise home visit from their teachers and teacher assistants. 
They came with diplomas in hand to congratulate these amazing students who have worked very hard to graduate.  Congratulations 
and may God bless all our kindergarten graduates. Look out first grade, here comes the Class of 2028. 

THANK YOU TO OUR PRIESTS 
A very heartfelt thank you to Monsignor Mike and Fr. Tom 
for their love and support of the students and staff of Holy 
Family Regional School.  We’re very thankful for all of the 
dedicated supporting parish priests who make our Masses 
special, take the time to help with confession and teach us 
about  Jesus Christ, the reason for our school.  We appreci-
ate all you do!  We wish the best of luck to Fr. Tom as he 
moves on to a new assignment.  We will miss him and he 
will always have a special place in our hearts.   



 

 

Have you… 

visited our website at 
www.standrewchurch.org 

 

signed up for  

our weekly email blast on our 
website 

 

connected with us on  
     facebook 
    

OR… downloaded our parish app 
at www.myparishapp.com  

June 15 
1 Kings 21:1-16 

Matthew 5:38-42 
 

June 16 
1 Kings 21:17-29 
Matthew 5:43-48 

 
June 17 

2 Kings 2:1, 6-14 
Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18 

 
June 18 

Sirach 48:1-14 
Matthew 6:7-15 

 
June 19 

Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
Deuteronomy 7:6-11 

Psalm 103 
1 John 4:7-16 

Matthew 11:25-30 
 

June 20 
Immaculate Heart of the BVM 

2 Chronicles 24:17-25 
Luke 2:41-51 

 
June 21 

12th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
Jeremiah 20:10-13 

Psalm 69 
Romans 5:12-15 

Matthew 10:26-33 

Readings for the  
Week of June 15 

Prayer for  the Next Phase of  
Unleash the Gospel 

 

Heavenly Father, Thank you for the   
abundant graces of Synod 16: for      
awakening in us the vision and resolve to 
become again your Church on mission, 
eagerly working together to “make      
disciples of all nations,” according to our 
commission from the Lord Jesus. 

 

Pour out upon us your Holy Spirit, as a 
new Pentecost, to guide us in our next 
phase in our movement to Unleash the 
Gospel. By his power at work in us,   
transform our parishes into bands of   
joyful missionary disciples. 

 

Come Holy Spirit: Set our hearts on fire to 
share the Good News of Jesus with all 
those who stumble in darkness, who   
hunger for hope, who thirst for eternal 
life. Above all, grant us the boldness and 
courage of the apostles to put the        
mission above all else, so that our      
community becomes the spark to ignite 
the fire of divine love that transforms this 
time and place into the Kingdom of   
Heaven. 

 

We pray through the intercession of Our 
Lady, Star of the New Evangelization, and 
her mother, our Patron, St. Anne; and in 
the spirit of Blessed Solanus we thank 
you ahead of time for “accomplishing in 
us far more than all we ask or imagine.” 

 

We ask all of this in the all-powerful 
name of the Lord Jesus Christ, who lives 
and reigns forever. 

 

Amen. 

Benedetta Vella, 87 
 

Died on 
June 5, 2020 

 
Buried on 

June 9, 2020 
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Prayer Requests Mass Intentions for the Week of June 14 
 
SUNDAY  June 14, 2020 
  8:00 am  Addison Marvin   Jim & Lisa Davis 
  Betty Preston   Robert Preston 
     

12:00 pm  Diane Goethals   Patricia Cummins 
  David L. Mehall, Jr  Anthony & Catherine Hicks 
 

  5:00 pm  For All Those Pursuing Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life 
  
MONDAY  June 15, 2020 
  9:00 am  For the People of St Andrew 
   
TUESDAY  June 16, 2020 
  9:00 am  Catarina Basile   Family 
 
WEDNESDAY  June 17, 2020 
  9:00 am  Anthony Budinsky  Daughter, Donna 
  Irene Budinsky   Daughter, Donna 
   
THURSDAY  June 18, 2020 
  9:00am  Dorothy Dettloff   Family 
  
FRIDAY  June 19, 2020 
  9:00 am  James Raymo   Ronnie Oliver 
 
SATURDAY  June 20, 2020 
  5:00 pm   For All Fathers, Living and Deceased 
  
SUNDAY  June 21, 2020 
  8:00 am  For All Fathers, Living and Deceased 
     

12:00 pm  For All Fathers, Living and Deceased 
 

  5:00 pm  For All Fathers, Living and Deceased 

All men & women in the military  
& family members 

Amelia Roose 
Nicholas Gauthier 
Franz Estereicher 

Debra Aouate 
Laurie Hasselwander 

Tarik Dinha, Sr 
Msgr. Mike 

Doreen Valente 
Kenneth Beattie 
Donna Christie 
Patrick Beattie 
Louise Carlson 
Mark Kujawski 

Ken Kwiatkowski 
Sally Dupack 
Mary Grace 

Elias Agirokastritis 
Joanne Landry 
Karen Holland 

Mary Ellen O’Connor 
Cameron Kostiz 

Tina Denison 
David Dehn 
Diane Fayle 

Caterina Basile 
Norman Rosinski 

Rebecca Nowakowski 
Mary Abraham 

The unborn child of Antonio 
Walter Gieselman 

Paul Yezback 
Sharon Nowakowski 

Jordan Baker 
Jack Waters 

Gary J. Rogers 
Aaron Edward Kurmas 

Pat Fiorini 
Alexander Fabian 

Lucas Fabian 
William J.H. Smith 

Paul Maxwell 
Russ LaBruzzy 
Mary Pearsall 

Mary Ann Ranger 
Mike Helms 
Ryan Mele 
Mary Ziaja 

Janet McGarry 
Thomas Whitlow 

 12 Prayer Requests & Mass Intentions 

PANDEMIC PRAYER 
(from catholiccompany.com) 

 
O clement, O loving, O sweet Mother Mary, 

We, your children of every nation 
Turn to you in this pandemic. 

Our troubles are numerous; our fears are great. 
Grant that we might deposit them at your feet. 

Take refuge in your Immaculate Heart, 
And obtain peace, healing, rescue, 

And timely help in all our needs. 
You are our Mother. 

Pray for us to your Son. 
Amen. 

http://catholiccompany.com/

